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Welcome to RegData

RegData is the FCA’s new data collection platform for gathering regulatory data
from firms.

RegData is part of our Data Strategy which sets out how we plan to harness the
power of data and advanced analytics to transform financial regulation.

We’re going to be migrating all of your data from Gabriel to RegData.
It'll be simple, quick and easy — we’ll do the hard work for you.
Here’s how it’ll work.

Before you move, you must register for RegData by completing a one-time
activity the next time you log in to Gabriel.

Before you move keep using Gabriel as normal.
Then, just sit back and relax.

We’re not moving everyone at once so don’t worry if you don’'t hear from us until
2021.

When it’s your turn to move, we’ll let you know by email.

We’ll give you three weeks’ notice of your planned migration date.
Every Gabriel user at your firm will be sent an email from Gabriel.
We’'ll transfer all the data for you.

You won’t be able to use Gabriel after 10pm on the Friday night before your
planned moving date.

On the Monday following your planned move you'll be able to use RegData from
7am.

After you move, log in to RegData.

After you move, start providing your data.

After you move, we will be issuing a survey to capture your feedback.
RegData — based on your feedback.

RegData — simpler, quicker and easier to use.

RegData — coming soon to a screen near you.

Find out more at www.fca.org.uk/firms/regdata
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